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Jasmin Martin

From: Genevieve Mina
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2022 3:26 PM
To: Jasmin Martin
Subject: FW: Please vote FOR SB 175

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Making sure you have this if you don’t already! 
 
Genevieve Mina (she/her) 
Office of Representative Ivy Spohnholz 
Alaska State Capitol, Room 406 
Juneau, AK 99801 
(907) 465-2794 
Sign up for our e-news 
 

From: Jennifer Johnson <jenniferjohnson753@gmail.com>  
Sent: Sunday, February 27, 2022 7:14 PM 
To: Rep. Liz Snyder <Rep.Liz.Snyder@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Please vote FOR SB 175 
 
Dear Representative: 
 
Please vote for SB 175 Health Care Services by Telehealth. 
 
Receiving my health care through telehealth during the Covid-19 pandemic has  
been a great benefit. Being able to receive appropriate services from my home or workplace without the need to travel, 
take hours off work or away from family 
responsibilities removes barriers to access my health care.  
 
I believe that quality, effective health care can, in many instances, be provided without hands on, face-to-face contact. 
In those instances when my provider and I decide after a telehealth visit that an onsite visit is needed, it has expedited 
my care by allowing my provider to order tests, medications, facilitate referrals, etc., and make the onsite visits more 
efficient and effective.  
 
On an ongoing basis, post-pandemic, I believe telehealth services are of value and hope to be able to continue utilizing 
them. Please enable my health care providers to provide, and bill for, these services. 
 
Please vote FOR SB 175. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Jennifer Johnson 


